McKay Holt

This will drive more business out of New Mexico. This is a horrible idea to implement these
restrictions. It won't allow people to get their work done. Projects will just cost a lot more and take a
lot longer. We already need a lot of work done around the state, particularly with regards to roads,
and this will make the problem worse. Do not pass this.



